
35 Prince Edward Road
Oxford OX7 3AA
Tel: 01865 322435

The Manager
Brown Fox Inn
Dawlish
Devon

23rd April 2000

Dear Sir or Madam,
I noticed your hotel listed in the “Inns of Devon”

guide for last year and wish to reserve a double (or
twin) room from August 2nd to 11th (nine nights).  I
would like a quiet room at the back of the Hotel, if one is
available. 

If you have a room free for this period please let me
know the price, what this covers, and whether you
require a deposit.

Yours faithfully,

Geo, Sand.


